
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

The City of Phenix City is holding a Press Conference to discuss the city’s 

response to the ongoing COVID-19 Pandemic on Thursday, March 19, 2020 

at 9:00 am EST in the third floor conference room of the Municipal Building 

located at 601 12th Street, Phenix City, Alabama. 

 

In order to view the Press Conference, the public is encouraged to visit the 

city’s website at www.phenixcityal.us and click on the “Government” tab, 

then click on the “City Council” tab.  Scroll to the end of the page and click 

on the “Live streamed via YouTube” link.  You can also click on the following 

link:  https://youtu.be/MOVmf__M4u0  

 

Thank you. 
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